
More Information :

Council Name :

Town/City :

Donation Amount :

BISHOP BERNARD F. PAPPIN MEMORIAL BURSARY FOR SEMINARIANS

:

Bishop Bernard F. Pappin passed away on August 27, 1998 while serving as Spiritual Advisor to the
Ontario Provincial Council of The Catholic Women’s League of Canada.  In his memory, a Bursary Fund
has been established by motion of the Provincial Council for the purpose of assisting diocesan
seminarians in need of personal financial support.  

The Bishop Bernard F. Pappin Memorial Bursary Fund is financed by donations from Catholic Women’s
League Councils.  The committee of the Ontario Provincial Council administers the Bursary. The
committee will review the applications and award bursaries annually. 

MEMBERS’ CONTRIBUTIONS FORM

ONTARIO PROVINCIAL COUNCIL
The Catholic Women’s League of Canada

Your contributions may be sent to the Provincial Treasurer: 
Lisa Fillingham 

9 Stoney Brook Cres.,
St. Catharines ON  L2S 3J1

Please make cheques payable to:
 The Ontario Provincial Council of The Catholic Women’s League of Canada 

with Bishop F. Pappin in the memo line.  

Please return this portion along with your contribution. 


